Sent: 31 October 2024 19:17
To: bbusinesslicence@brent.gov.uk <bbusinesslicence@brent.gov.uk>
Subject: Erin hope pub 189 edgware rd nw96lp

For year this pub has been a nuisance loud music in the early hours and fighting outside,in
the last year, I've spoken barnet council and some police officers, how there allowed to get
a late licence is beyond me Brent Council should be ashame of themselves putting residents
in danger from the drunks and the mess they cause,so please look at there licence and deny
them anything after 11pm this has to stop as someone might be killed nexttime

Thank-you
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